
VILLAGE OF ELLENVILLE 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

OCTOBER 18, 2010 

MEETING RECORD 

 

Since only two members of the Village of Ellenville Historic Preservation Commission were present 

(Marion M. Dumond, Chair; and Bryan Zelnik), no official October 2010 meeting occurred.  Mrs. 

Dumond and Mr. Zelnik reviewed the CLG grant documents with consultant Jill Fisher and then 

discussed the HPC goals and activities with commissioner candidate Kim Draganchuk.  Ms. Draganchuk 

took the official application home with her and returned it to Mrs. Dumond the following day for 

transmittal to the Mayor and Village Board. 

 

The next meeting of the Historic Preservation Commission will be Monday, November 8, 2010, a joint 

session of the Village and Town Historic Preservation Commissions with Julian Adams. 

 

 


